Commission Agenda		
Date2017	May	17
Correspondence		(b)
•		

From: Yosof Hakimi [mailto:YosofHakimi@hotmail.com]

Sent: Monday, April 24, 2017 10:19 AM

To: Parks - City of Burnaby

Subject: Spelling Bee Competition Hosted in Burnaby - Grant/Spacing Proposal

To whom it may concern,

Hi, this email is to reach out to the Parks and Recreation team in hopes of receiving funding for our event.

On May 22nd 2017, we are hosting a not-for-profit Spelling Bee Competition in Bonsor Recreation Center. This event is planned by Afghan Benevolent Association (ABA) who is a non-profit organisation created by Afghans living in British Columbia. This organisation provides various services to afghans living in BC. This event is hosted for the youth and kids to provide an academic experience and one of uniting the community.

We are hoping of receiving any sort of grant or spacing to hold 250 people at least.

Thanks and looking forward to hearing back,

## Yosof Hakimi

<!-- p {margin-top:0; margin-bottom:0} -->
https://www.facebook.com/events/1899490656934373/



## Spelling Bee Competition May 22th 2017

## www.facebook.com

~~ABA Proudly Present It's 1st Annual Spelling Bee Competition~~ {Dear Parents and Young Spellers mark your calendar for our exciting new event} We are...

## NOTE

Item 4 of the Director's Report refers to this matter